
November 14, 2017 

 

To whom it may concern: 

The following public comments listed the wrong docket number 17-023-40. The correct docket number 
is 17-035-40. 
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Krissy Bigelow (krissybigelow@aol.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Mon, Nov 13, 2017 at 10:01
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Krissy Bigelow 
3767 S 645 E 
Salt Lake City, UT 84106 
krissybigelow@aol.com 
(801) 555-5555 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:krissybigelow@aol.com
tel:%28801%29%20555-5555
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Ashley Miller (weemillercrew@yahoo.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 4:27
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Ashley Miller 
1639 S 350 E 
Kaysville, UT 84037 
weemillercrew@yahoo.com 
(801) 628-9152 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:weemillercrew@yahoo.com
tel:%28801%29%20628-9152
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Sue Devall (sdev.cv@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com> Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 7:36 AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

For the sale of our planet it is past time to move away from coal. 
Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Sue Devall 
HC 64 Box 1902 
Moab, UT 84532 
sdev.cv@gmail.com 
(435) 259-6336 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:sdev.cv@gmail.com
tel:%28435%29%20259-6336
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Liam Dineen (billdineen@hotmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 8:35
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Liam Dineen 
1420 W Telegraph Hill Dr 
Taylorsville, UT 84123 
billdineen@hotmail.com 
(801) 918-8881 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:billdineen@hotmail.com
tel:%28801%29%20918-8881
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Celeste Council (celeste.council@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 8:37
AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Celeste Council 
7777 Susans Cir 
Park City, UT 84098 
celeste.council@gmail.com 
(415) 889-2777 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:celeste.council@gmail.com
tel:%28415%29%20889-2777
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Natalie Panchenko (natalie.panchenko@aruplab.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at
11:34 AM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Natalie Panchenko 
939 S Donner Way 
Slc, UT 84108 
natalie.panchenko@aruplab.com 
(801) 599-7211 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:natalie.panchenko@aruplab.com
tel:%28801%29%20599-7211
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Laura Cotts (cotts_l@emeriti.suu.edu) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 12:32
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Utah air is i increasingly poor.  .  We need MORE wind and solar production and the jobs they will bring.  Rocky Mountain
Power shoulddecrease the use of coal, for the sake of our economy and our health. 
Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Cotts 
332 S 200 W 
Cedar City, UT 84720 
cotts_l@emeriti.suu.edu 
(435) 586-6317 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:cotts_l@emeriti.suu.edu
tel:%28435%29%20586-6317
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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Comments to Docket 17-023-40 
1 message

Colleen Mcmullen (colleen@kanab.net) Sent You a Personal Message
<automail@knowwho.com>

Tue, Nov 14, 2017 at 1:08
PM

To: psc@utah.gov

Dear UT PSC, 

Dear Commission Chair Thad LeVar, Commissioner David Clark, Commissioner Jordan A. White, 

Please tell Rocky Mountain Power that their 875,000 customers in Utah want clean air, clean energy, and local economic
development. According to Rocky Mountain Power's current plans, twenty years from now only twenty percent  of their
energy will come from renewable sources like wind and solar. Utahns want more clean, renewable energy like cost
effective energy efficiency, solar and wind here in Utah. Utah should be a leader in the western clean energy economy;
we can benefit from the transition away from fossil fuels by creating family wage jobs in the clean energy and energy
efficiency industries. Rocky Mountain Power is moving far too slowly to transition from fossil fuels and failing to invest in
Utah's clean energy future. 

These decisions carry huge consequences for Utah's climate and air quality and they affect all Utahns. I believe a careful
look at the economics of the Wyoming coal plants would lead to a swifter transition to clean energy, creating an economic
development opportunity for Utah. 

Please oppose Rocky Mountain Power's proposals around wind repowering and expensive transmission lines until they
prove these investments are in the best interest of Utah utility customers. Please encourage the company to invest in
Utah's growing clean energy economy. 

Sincerely, 

Colleen Mcmullen 
6074 Antelope Trl 
Kanab, UT 84741 
colleen@kanab.net 
(435) 644-8729 

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information. 

mailto:colleen@kanab.net
tel:%28435%29%20644-8729
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